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Michael P. Grace 1!
P.0. Box 731
Venice, California 90291

Dear Mr. Grace:

We are in receipt of your letter dated January 27, 1994, regarding the
three uranium sites in New Mexico for which we consider you the license
holder. You point out in your letter that you have not bLu'n involved with the
sites since 1972. 1 believe that it would be beneficial to both you and the
NRC if we were to further discuss the issues in a telephone conference call so
that we can more fully ‘“derstand your position, and w. .iain ours. |
therefore request that ,uu call me at (303) 231-5800 prior to February 15,
1994, so that we can both agree cn a date and time for the call and we can
arrange for teleconference facilities.

Sincerely,

o

Ramon E£. Hall
Director

cc:
B. Garcia, RCPD, NM
E. Montoya, NMED
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